
 
 
 
 
 

26/09/2022 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians 
 

Year 12 and Year 13 English Literature: tickets to see Othello in Guildford 
 
As you may know, one of the texts studied at KS5 is Shakespeare’s Othello. As it so happens, Guildford’s 
Yvonne Arnaud Theatre are staging representations of the play by the Frantic Assembly company. We have 
reserved some tickets should your child be interested in attending. 
 
The details are as follows:- 
 

Date: 3rd November 2022   
Depart from school: 1pm 
Return to school: around 6 pm 
Venue: Yvonne Arnaud Theatre 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of about £40 which will be confirmed once we have gauged 
interest. This will cover the tickets, minibus fees and insurance costs. However, if insufficient voluntary 
contributions are received, we will have to cancel the trip. We have reserved spaces and will need payment 
by the end of this month to secure your child’s place.  
 
Please note that representing the school on a trip is a privilege and we reserve the right to withdraw that 
privilege for students who are persistently late to school or lessons, do not follow our uniform or behaviour 
policies or bring the school into disrepute in any way. 
 
Could you also please return the reply slip to Mrs Fyfe or Mrs Lloyd in school (English Faculty 
Office or rooms E2.5/E1.3) by Wednesday 30th September to secure your spot.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at: lfyfe@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
and mlloyd@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Fyfe, Assistant Headteacher 
Mrs Lloyd, English Curriculum Leader 
 
Student: ___________________________________ Tutor group ______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Othello trip on November 3rd 2023. 
 
 Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent / Guardian) 
 
(A form requesting details of any medical issues will be sent to parents at a later date 


